Glendale Board Report

Attendance is good as always, above 95%.
Testing went well in May and the kids are looking forward to their results.

We are planning an end of the year picnic on the 8th. We did not have any graduates this year.
We will be welcoming three new first graders in the fall. Our counselor and librarian made their
last visits of the year.

It has been a wonderful yet challenging year. | am very thankful to the board and the
administration for allowing me the opportunity to have taught so many years in the District. | am
looking forward to the next chapter in my life. | am fortunate to be leaving on such a good note.
The students here at Glendale have been a pleasure to work with. It has been awesome to witness
student love for and interest in learning.

| hope that the District finds a great teacher next year. These students really deserve it. The
supplies that were ordered for next year have been delivered.

Have a great summer!



